
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

May 5, 2025 

 

 
• Division 1, Mr. Owen’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking 

after our outside areas. 
• There will be a yearbook meeting at lunch today in the art room. 
• If you are interested in participating in a 3 on 3 basketball mini-tournament organized by the 

Lambrick Park Leadership students, please sign up (your team of 3 players) on the sheets posted 
near the main entry bulletin board (by the office) or the rolling bulletin board in the gathering space.  
Sign up by the end of the day today and have a fun time playing this Thursday. There will be prizes - 
so don’t miss out! 

• Best of luck to those badminton players competing in the city finals at SMUS today. Players, please 
come meet with Mr. Owen at nutrition break and teachers, there will be an email coming out asking 
for a 1:50 release from your class this afternoon. 

• There is a grade 6 boys 200m practice today at nutrition break for those participating in the track 
meet this Thursday. Please meet Ms. G. on the track at 10:20. 

• There is grade 6 girls long jump practice at lunch today for those participating in this Thursday’s track 
meet. Please meet Ms. G. at the long jump pit immediately following the bell. 

• There will be 100m and 4 x 100m practices for all grade 6, 7 and 8 boys and girls, Tuesday at lunch. 
Please meet Mr. Owen and Ms. Smith in the gym before you eat your lunch.  
 


